
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: June 11, 2018 
 
To: Priests 
 
From:  The Most Reverend Bernard E. Shlesinger III 
  
Re: Save the Date - 2018 Day of Recreation for Priests 

           
 
Please save the date for the annual Serra Club Day of Recreation at the 
Convocation of Priests on Monday, September 10, 2018. 
 
The event will be at Legacy Resort Facilities at Lake Lanier. The day will include 
golf, tennis, a reception, fellowship and more! 
 
The Serra Club is a lay Catholic organization of men and women who pray, 
support, promote and affirm vocations to the priesthood and religious life. Your 
continued support of this event is greatly appreciated. 
 
The Day of Recreation will include: 
 

• Dinner and Drinks Only – If you’re unable or not interested in playing 
games, please join us for dinner, drinks and fellowship 

• Hole Contests – Prizes for hole-in-one, putting contest, longest drive and 
closest to pin 

• Tennis Championship – Spectacular recognition for being the best 
tennis player with prizes 

 
To participate or for more information, please contact Beth Boylen at 
beth.boylen@unitedcorners.com or 404-231-0579 extension #0. 
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